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HYMNS OF THE DAY 



Ο ΑΠΟΣΤΟΛΟΣ 



THE EPISTLE 



ΤΟ ΕΥΑΓΓΕΛΙΟΝ 



THE GOSPEL 





Parking at HT 

The Festival Tent has been put into place with electrical, 
stage and booth setup being next, therefore Parking for HT 

will move to the LaFrance lot until further notice.  

Enter LaFrance lot from the 300s entrance. 
Please watch your step as you pass through the tent to the Cathedral  

 

Thank you! 

CHURCH SCHEDULE 
DATE CHURCH   

AUG 27 PE ONLY   

SEPT 3 PE ONLY Labor Day Weekend  

SEPT 10 HT ONLY Festival Sunday 

SEPT 17 BOTH   

SEPT 24 HT ONLY Special Parish Assembly  

OCT 1 BOTH   

OCT 8 BOTH   

OCT 15 BOTH   

OCT 22 HT ONLY Bishop Constantine visit 

OCT 29 BOTH   

 

 Please Note!  
The PE Pavilion will be closed for Construction upgrades and 
Restroom addition beginning Monday, August 28th through the 
first of the year in January 2024. Opening date will be 
announced when completion nears. 
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Please notify 
the office if 

you have 
prep times 
to add to the 

calendar  
&  
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 HCA MUSEUM TOURS   

If you are interested in helping with tours in the Hellenic Museum 
during the Festival. The schedule is a two hour shift. There are 

openings for every day. 

Please contact:  Georgette Kapos Text:  801.540.0101 

FESTIVAL HELP WANTED! 

Volunteers Needed for SALADS during Festival! 

3 Hour Shifts - Please Contact Danielle Parker at 801.201.0385 

Festival Pastry Booth Signup  
It’s Festival time once again and Philoptochos is chairing the Pastry Booth all three 
days of the Festival.    

Below is a link that you can use to sign up for a shift. We will be having 3 hour shifts  
each day.  If you do not wish to use the sign up link provided below, you may contact 
Connie Yengich directly at conniegoc@gmail.com or at (801) 793-9393. 
 

Please sign-up and volunteer – we need everyone’s help! Also, feel free to share the 
link with your friends! Thanks again and we look forward to working 
with you all! 
 

Sign-Up Link:  https://forms.gle/1qKDE5bd72ZqJybo7 

                               Click the link above,  
          or scan QR code with your phone  

mailto:conniegoc@gmail.com
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd_DzJ2MyhFLXOJLR-04BhxFoYXSWG7pemqyT9bU_jpngz_zQ/viewform?pli=1


FESTIVAL HELP WANTED! 



Philoptochos Board Members for 2023-2025 
 

   President:    Connie Yengich 
   1st V.P.:     Amy Dudley 
   2nd V.P.:    Denise Vilven 
   Treasurer:    Mary Katsanevas 
   Asst. Treasurer:  Jolene Vasilias 
   Rec. Secretary:   Goldie Kacinski & Andrea Orton 
   Corr. Secretary:   Cindy Skedros 
   Advisor:    Shelley Anderson 
 

    Anna Barkas    Sharon Chaus    Christy Daskalakis  
    Arge Feotis    Bonnie Georgelas    Kristy Pappas 
    Nia Reganis    Froso Revelos    Alex Yengich  
           Pam Zoumadakis 
 

We would like to thank those who served on the 2021-2023 
Philoptochos Board for their unwavering support of the good 

works Philoptochos completed during this time. 

The following ladies have been elected to the Philoptochos Board, 
to guide and encompass the duties of the Philoptochos in bringing 

their talents, faith and kindness to those that we serve. It is with 
great joy that we list the names below of your 2023-2025 Board. 

Congratulations! 





YOUNG AT HEART 
We’ll be back at it on Thursday, October 12    

Have a great rest of the Summer and a great Festival 

Further details in the next few weeks  



   St. Sophia School is still enrolling for Kindergarten, PreK-4, 

PreK-3 and Toddler Class. We are excited to open up an additional PreK-
4 class to give more students the opportunity to enroll at Saint Sophia 
School.  
 

   We want to highlight The Toddler Class as an exciting way to introduce 
your child to learning through hands on experiences for the child and 
parent/guardian. School starts on  September 5th. Please contact Martha 
at director@saintsophiasschool.org or call at 801-424-1297. 



ANNOUNCEMENTS 
• 


